Non-Financial Support From Local Authorities 

The amount of financial grant required by a Community Council will, to some extent, depend on what potential costs are met by the local authority directly.

Some of the following support resources may be supplied free to Community Councils by some local authorities. Where practicable local authorities are encouraged to provide adequate support to their Community Councils, but this may be done through the administration grant funding for the Community Council. This is not an exhaustive list, nor will all these services be provided by every local authority, but it gives some examples of the kind of support which may be available: 

•	Meeting space (in authority buildings, or if elsewhere paid by local authority directly)
•	Dedicated space on local authority website
•	Data protection costs 
•	Access to local project funding
•	Community development staff employed by the local authority


